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Dear colleagues,

Happy Monday! A few more administrative changes for 2023–24:

College and Career Readiness / Career and Technical Education Administrator: Ed
Mendelssohn. Ed has been selected as the new CCR/CTE administrator, taking over from
Tia Holliday who is retiring this summer. Ed has 20 years of experience in education
administration in 4J and Springfield schools. Since 2020, he has worked alongside Tia as the
TOSA assisting in the development and implementation 4J's CTE program, in addition to
working with teachers and admin to develop and implement the 9th grade humanities
programs. Ed has also served as 4J's high school summer programs administrator for the past
three years, developing, coordinating and supervising the very popular summer intensive
program. Ed's experience and expertise provide him with the skills to continue growing 4J's
creative and innovative CTE programs.

Chávez Elementary School Principal: Kevin Gordon. Welcome back to 4J, Kevin! While
he will be new to Chávez, Kevin is not new to our district. He served as principal at Camas
Ridge and at Adams elementary schools for a combined seven years before leaving 4J to be
principal at Laurel Elementary School in Junction City two years ago. He previously taught at
Laurel Elementary and at 4J’s Parker Elementary (now closed) for a combined 13 years.
Kevin is an excellent administrator and is committed to doing what is best for students, staff
and families. We're glad Kevin has rejoined 4J. With his extensive experience and knowledge
of 4J, he will be a great leader at Chávez.

Please join me in congratulating Ed and welcoming back Kevin!

Karen M. Hardin
Director of Human Resources
Eugene School District 4J
hardin@4j.lane.edu
541-790-7668  FAX 541-790-7665
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